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It seems someone is always trying to get around land use planning in and around Wilsonville and the French Prarie
Rural Reserve.  I'm a registered voter and have lots of friends that think the proposed Woodland toll road is a
terrible idea.  Stop messing with our land use planning.

Wayne Richards
Sent from my Verizon LG Smartphone
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